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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The shipment report for October 2019 was published on Tuesday evening by the Almond Board. 
With 265.5 million lbs the number is 18.4 million lbs or 7.4% higher than October 2019, making 
this month an all-time high not just for an October, but for any month. The number came as no 
surprise, as a very high number was expected. To some the number was even slightly below 
expectations. Year to date shipments are now… 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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